University of Northern British Columbia Faculty Association

Bargaining Bulletin #2023-01

April 27, 2023

Message from the Chief Negotiator

Dear Members of the UNBC-FA,

The UNBC-FA Bargaining Team was gratified by the number of you who attended our information session on Tuesday. Even during that meeting, a few of you asked questions and made suggestions that encouraged us to fine-tune our proposals. Thank you.

At Tuesday's meeting, I indicated that two days of negotiations were scheduled for today and tomorrow (27 & 28 April), and that we would report after those two days. As it turns out, the Employer's lead negotiator, Geoff Tierney, was unable to travel to Prince George, and so negotiations will not take place this week. Our team has proposed additional dates in the coming weeks to make up for these days, and we hope the Employer's team will be in a position to add those dates. For your information, the negotiations are scheduled to resume on 8 and 9 May. We will report to you after those days.

Ted Binnema, Chief Negotiator, and the rest of the team:
Jacqueline Holler
Dezene Huber
Matt Reid
Donna Sindaco

